
To Whom It May Concern: 

Notice of Relocation of Fukuoka Sales Office 

Please be advised that effective September 2, the Fukuoka Sales Office of our company will 

relocate.  

This is an opportunity for all employees to adopt a fresh outlook and you can be assured that we 

will continue to do our utmost to respond to our customers’ expectations.  

Thank you for your continued patronage and support. 

August 2024 

SHINDEN HIGHTEX CORPORATION 

President  Atsushi Suzuki 

 

Details 

 

5F, Ichigo Hakata East Building, 1-13-6 HakataekiHigashi,Hakata-ku, Fukuoka-shi, Fukuoka 

812-0013, Japan 

（The telephone number and fax number of the Fukuoka Sales Office will remain unchanged.） 

 

3-minute walk from Hakata Station on the JR, or Fukuoka Subway Nanakuma Line, or Fukuoka 

Subway Airport Line 


